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Comments: Dear Forest Sevice,

My name is Matt and me and my friends love going up to the Rampart Ridge take off point that we access using
the Gold Creek Rd, we fly there a lot from June through until October. Please please what ever you do when you
move forward with your project you take into consideration the dozens of Free flight pilots that us the Paragliding
and Hang Gliding launches up there. They are an asset to our community and it would be a tragedy to loose
access to them.

Thanks for taking the time to read my comments.

Please find attached a picture of a flight we did above Rampart Ridge last year.

Best regards

Matt Senior



